
GREAT NEWS!
In accordance with CDC 
guidelines, if you are fully 

vaccinated against the virus 
that causes COVID – 19, you are no 

longer required to wear a mask or face covering. 

We ask that all guests continue to use safe 
practices such as social distancing, hand washing, 

and the use of hand sanitizer. 

If you feel ill, we ask that you take appropriate 
precautions before entering.

These continued safety practices are to ensure the 
well-being of all team members and guests.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION.


